
Hi my lovelies, 

Well here it is, the last letter! I’ve written 15 of these since the start of 

lockdown. I’m really going to miss our weekly communication but I am looking 

forward to seeing you all in person in September (hopefully!). Please feel free to 

email me any time aloevera@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk I might not check them 

as regularly but I will get back to you. 

Of course, there is no obligation to do any work over Summer, it’s very important 

you rest and have fun, but if you feel like it, you could do a little bit. The most 

important thing is that you continue to read. Even if it’s just reading for pleasure. 

I’m really looking forward to having the time to enjoy a book.  

With it being the last week, I’m not setting as much work as usual. Here are some 

things you could have a go at: 

 Maths – See below for your final maths activities on ordering, adding and 

subtracting fractions. During the Summer, it might be good for you to 

continue with times tables practise so you are ready for Year 4. 

 Spelling, punctuation and grammar – See below for Year 3/4 word list. Test 

yourself and then learn any you don’t already know. Also have a go at the 

SPAG activities below. 

 Topic – I’ve attached the home learning ideas below for a mini topic project. 

Have a look through the ideas and have a go at any that catch your eye. 

Alternatively, come up with your own idea for a mini project.  

I would just like to take this time to say a massive THANK YOU to each and 

everyone of you for being my superstars this year. I will never forget the class 

of 2019/2020 and I am certain you will never forget your time in Year 3 either. 

See below for a goodbye poem from me to you.  

Take care, have fun and remember to always be kind. 

All my love, 

Miss Graham x  


